
UPDATE - March 13, 2020 3:00 PM 

 

 

The Governor has announced that all schools in the state have been mandated to close for two weeks. 

Penn Cambria School District will be closed from Monday, March 16, 2020 through Friday, March 27, 

2020.   

At this time, we will follow our standard snow day procedures on these days and all offices will remain 

open.  We currently expect to make up these days through additions to our school calendar pending 

other guidance from the state.  

We know the hardship this closing may cause for our families.  We will be closely monitoring this 

situation and will make decisions regarding additional actions as necessary over the coming days.   

 

William W. Marshall 

Superintendent 

Penn Cambria School District 

 

   


